
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 
 
The Book Fair will be visiting George Carey on the 8th, 
9th, 12th, 13th and 14th December. There will be a half 
price book sale available in the main hall between 3.30 
and 4pm. Every one welcome! Please come and support 
this event. 

 

 
 

Golden Book Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week 

 

Falcons – Jahan Ali 

Eagles – Ashana Lewis + Nabeel Butt 

Hawks – Paige Weyman 

Merlins – Hollie Filbert 

Kestrals – Kevin Ekhorutomwen 

Woodpeckers – Ghaliya Olaiya Alabi 

Ravens – Jonathan Onyame 

Swans – Alicia Osadiaye 

Puffins – Todor Kadinsky 

Wrens – Antwan Mullings 

Starlings – Onajite Akiosherie-Oweh + Temitope 

Sanda 
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Chris Harrison - Headteacher Hawks Class Assembly 

In topic this term, year 5 have been looking at 

‘Frozen Kingdom’. Within this topic, we have been 

learning about the ocean disaster that occurred in 

1912; The Titanic. Our class have shown a great 

interest in this topic so we decided to perform this 

to our parents as a class assembly. Each child had an 

important part in this performance. Some were 

reading interesting facts about the Titanic and some 

were acting out various scenes in the story. Overall, 

we really enjoyed performing and sharing our 

knowledge on the Titanic. We hope you all enjoyed 

it too. 
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West Ham Players Visit George Carey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday the 15th November West Ham players Manuel Lanzini and Alvaro Arbeloa visited our school 

to host an anti-bullying workshop. They discussed bullying and what it meant personally to them. In the 

schools Astroturf the year 6 children got the chance to play a variety of games such as football, handball 

and hockey with Lanzini and Arbeloa. One of our children described it as the best day of their life and a 

one in a lifetime experience. A huge thank you to the West Ham players for taking the time to come in 

and host the anti-bullying workshop and give the children an experience they will never forget. 

Alvaro Arbeloa visiting our pitch 

Manuel Lanzini giving football tips 
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